
Subject: Re: I was considering a B&C 8PE21
Posted by Wayne Parham on Thu, 01 Mar 2007 06:15:09 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Walt de Jong is a sharp guy.  If that's what he used in the midhorn of his X-Tro loudspeaker, I
expect it is a good choice.  He is a very capable and thorough speaker designer.

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from AudioRoundTable.com

https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=5
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=rview&th=3443&goto=19138#msg_19138
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=19138
https://audioroundtable.com/forum/index.php

